Do you think the change of our formal assessment window to November/December was
generally beneficial for our learners?




Why do you feel it was beneficial to our learners? Some possible options below:

There is now more time before the final
exam to prepare and consolidate

Opportunity to relax over Xmas/come back
knowing what is now required

February week holiday reduces time avail-

able for assessments/marking/completion ...

Simpler schedule as assessment generally
took place during subject double period.
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Why do you feel it was generally not beneficial to our learners? Some possible options
below;

They required the Christmas break to study g T oo

They were not as prepared in comparison to
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previous years.

Concerns over course coverage to ensure the
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assessment is meaningful
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Do you feel the change was generally beneficial to you as class teacher?




Why do you feel it was beneficial for you? Some possible options below:

It will give more time in January for assign-
ments/ coverage of content
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It will give more time to support interven-
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tions for pupils who under performed

It allowed me to enjoy the Christmas break S T

More time for consolidation/ revision
opportunities
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Why do you feel it was generally not beneficial for you? Some possible options below:

Struggled to cover enough content to allow
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for a meaningful assignment

Time not available for preparing pupils for
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their assessment

| found the balance of assessment marking
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and pre Christmas planning a challenge

Other T T -



Considering all of the above, would you like our Formal Winter Assessments to be held in
November/December next year?
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